
Centre for Hebrew and Jewish Studies 
	

 

THE FOURTH EDWARD ULLENDORFF  
MEMORIAL LECTURE 

 

           	
	
	
	

     Tuesday 19 November 
 

               6:30 pm at the Clarendon Institute 
                      Walton Street, Oxford 

 
 

     Dr Esther-Miriam Wagner 
       (Woolf Institute and University of Cambridge) 

 

    Multilingualism in Mediaeval Egypt:  
An Exploration of Inclusion and  

Segregation 
 
Esther-Miriam Wagner is Executive Director at the Woolf Institute while continuing her work in 
the Genizah Research Unit. She obtained her PhD at the University of Cambridge on the 
language of mediaeval Judaeo-Arabic letters. Her main research interests include Judaeo-
Arabic, historical linguistics of Arabic and Yiddish, sociolinguistics, scribal practice, and 
Jewish-Muslim relations in Egypt and Muslim Spain as reflected in the Genizah sources. 
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